
ACCESS INSTRUCTIONS FOR FORMER AND CURRENT FEDERAL LAW CLERKS OF THE 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN AND SIXTH CIRCUIT 

 
The Law Clerk Committee of the Federal Bar Association of the Eastern District of Michigan is pleased to announce a 

new and improved database cataloging over 850 current and former law clerks hailing from the EDMI and Sixth Circuit. 
 

To access the database, simply follow the instructions below: (please note that non-Chapter members residing in Michigan 
are limited to a 60-day free access period ending October 31, 2019.) 

  
1. First, start by going to the FBA, Eastern District of Michigan website – located at www.fbamich.org 

 
2. Existing FBA members can simply log-in by selecting the ‘Member Login’ button at the top of the screen.   Non-

members should select the ‘Join FBA’ button 
 

 
 

The ‘Member Login’ button will take you to the login page shown.  If you do not recall you password, click the ‘Need 
help logging in?’ link for further direction: 

 

 
 

3. If you are NOT an existing FBA member, after clicking the ‘Join FBA’ button above, you will see the screen 
below.  Fill in the information noted, and you will be guided through the registration process after clicking the 
“Checkout Now’ button in the lower right-hand corner. 

 

http://www.fbamich.org/


ACCESS INSTRUCTIONS FOR FORMER AND CURRENT FEDERAL LAW CLERKS OF THE 
EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN AND SIXTH CIRCUIT 

 
4. Please note the field for selecting Non-Member Former Federal Law Clerk 

 

 
 
 

5. Once you are logged in, click on the ‘Clerks’ button shown below: 
 

 
 
That’s all there is to it!  You should see the Former Law Clerk Database Listing as shown below.  Please enjoy exploring 
its many features, including searching.  By simply entering even a part of a name (of a law clerk or Judge), the list will 

shrink to only those entries matching your search. 
 

 
 
 

THANK YOU! 
If you have questions about the database, inaccuracies to report, or new information to provide, please email Chapter 

Executive Director Mindy Herrmann at fbamich@fbamich.org for assistance. 

mailto:fbamich@fbamich.org

